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----------------------------------------------My Church----------------------------------------------- 
 

Ascension of the Lord 
May 11/12, 2024 

 
Pastor:   Father Greg Murray 
 
Address:  300 rue Abbé Murray 
   Gatineau, Quebec J8P 4Z4 
Telephone:  819-663-5244 
 
Email address: st.aloysius@bellnet.ca 
 
Website:  www.staloysius-stcolumban.com 
 
Confession:  Available 15 minutes before weekend Mass. 
 
Baptism:  By  appointment.  Registration required.  Please call or email the office 
 
First Communion &  
Confirmation:  Registration required.  Please call or email the office. 
 
Wedding: Couples are asked to call the office for an appointment at least one year prior to 

their date of marriage to allow adequate preparation time.  A marriage course is 
required. 

 
Visiting the sick: Father Greg is available for visits with the sick, either in the hospital or at home. 
 
 

http://www.staloysius-stcolumban.com/


 
 

Reading I  Acts 1.1-11 
Responsorial Psalm: God has gone up with a shout, the Lord with the sound of a 

trumpet. 
Reading II Ephesians 1.17-23  
Gospel Mark 16.15-20 
 

 
MASS Intentions: 
Fri. May 10    9:00 a.m. For all parishioners 
Sat. May 11    4:30 p.m. (St. Columban) For HShirley Maisonneuve by  
      The Maisonneuve Family  
Sun. May 12   11:00 a.m. (St. Aloysius) For Paula Lavin’s health by Dez Kamara 
Fri. May 17    9:00 a.m. For all parishioners 
Sat. May 18    4:30 p.m. (St. Columban) For HPhil Thibodeau by 
      Amanda, Marty and Hannah Burns 
Sun. May 19   11:00 a.m. (St. Aloysius) For HNicole Cobein Tawk by 
      Her family 
 

The month of May is a time for  special devotions to our Blessed Mother as 'Queen of the 
May'. Such devotions include the singing of Marian hymns,  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EOtfwLyRQFw&t=3s  , reading scripture associated with 
Our Lady and praying the rosary.   May the Blessed Virgin Mary, Our Lady of the Rosary, 
continue to inspire us to a life of discipleship. 

 
FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH  Please pray for the sick of our Parish:  Theresa (O’Farrell) 
Reeve, Marilyn Ross,  John Nadeau, Marvella Harvey,  Adeline Gendron,  and Diane Morey.   

 
St. Aloysius Finances  
 
Sunday collection - $605.00 – May 5th 

Note:  Did you know that, during the summer months, our revenues decline significantly but 
our expenses stay the same or increase?  

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EOtfwLyRQFw&t=3s


 

 

Please remember to continue your weekly donations through the summer months.  
An alternate way to contribute is by donating online at 
https://arch.diocesegatineau.org/en/donate/ 
Simply identify St. Aloysius Gonzaga Parish as the recipient and make a one-time or monthly 
donation. A tax receipt will be provided through the diocese. 

Thank you for continuing to support our Church.  

 
Jo Anne Lambert 
Finance Warden 
  

SAVE THE DATE:  St. Columban Mission  

Celebrating 125 years 

August 24, 2024 

Mass will be presided over by 

Archbishop Paul-Andre Durocher 

For more information, please contact 

Amanda Foley 

Amandaquinnville@hotmail.com 

 

 

https://arch.diocesegatineau.org/en/donate/


SPECIAL MEET & GREET - Sunday, June 2, Mr. Don Valiquette of Les Jardins du souvenir will 
address the congregation at the end of the Mass and everyone is invited downstairs 
afterwards to share refreshments and get clarifications on his talk. Please see poster at the 
entrance of the church. 

 

LITURGY OF THE WORD WITH CHILDREN 
Children ages 7 and up are invited to gather in the hall and listen to the Word.  (Readings and 

Gospel).  This activity is during mass and the children return to their parents just after the 

prayers of the faithful.  Two adults take turns in leading this activity. 

 
SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS 

 
If you would like to read, with a group of fellow parishioners, the Scripture 
readings of the following Sunday in order to better absorb them and let them 
speak to you during the week, send your e-mail address to the parish office 
and we will get in touch with you. 
 

 
----------------------------------------------My Community--------------------------------------------- 
 
HALL RENTALS -     please contact our hall warden, Brian Peters, at 613-600-1987.  
 

------------------------------------------------My Friends-------------------------------------------- 

 
BIRTHDAYS AND WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES FOR MAY 
 

Blaise Foley – 10th      Jan Tutor – 10th  
Avery Miller – 12th      Barbara Morey – 12th 
Moe Amyot – 13th      Judy Grandmaison – 13th 
Shirley Daly – 14th 

Louise & Gord MacMillian – 15th   Pauline Leduc – 16th 

Gail Nadeau – 17th      Ron Pearce – 18th 
Pauline Leduc & Mike Groulx – 18th  Brian Peters – 22nd  
Kyara Kamguia – 26th    Donna Escander – 26th 

Pat Prud’homme – 27th     John O’Farrell – 28th  
Paul Paiement Jr. – 28th    Nora Prud’homme – 28th  
Margaret & Gary Burns – 30th  


